
   

 

https://bendahari.um.edu.my/ 

Welcome to SAPWEB 
We’ve redesigned our web experience to better serve you. 

 
 

Dear Campus Community, 

 

We are excited to introduce a new layout for SAPWEB (https://sapweb.um.edu.my/) 

starting on 21st February 2023. The contributing factors of this transformation are 

technical and process modifications. The new style incorporates new navigation, new 

interface, and functions - providing SAPWEB a fresh and updated appearance.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, and we look forward to your continuous support. 

 

 

FINANCIAL SYSTEM SECTION 

Financial Services Division, Bursary 

 

In collaboration with Information Technology Department (JTM) and Human Resource 

Department (JSM) 

 

 
15th February 2023 
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